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Message from the Principal - Susan Christiansen  

 

Cake contest 

 

Last Thursday all SIS students were invloved in TET Cake 

making and speaking presentations about the story of TET . 

Students in Years 1 to 6 made the Chung Cake and our KIK 

students were able to experiment with the Day Cake making. 

 

Everyone was participating and the final cake displays were 

lovely . Our students oral presentations demonstrated their  

English speaking and understanding which has dramatically 

improved across the school. WELL DONE STUDENTS!!!!! 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

Thank you to all those parents who attended their child`s 

parent/teacher conference. 

Children always do better in school when parents get involved. 

Attending parent–teacher conferences is one way to be 

involved and help your child succeed. 

A parent–teacher conference is a great opportunity to: 

 discuss your child's progress 

 share your child's strengths and needs 

 work with the teacher to help your child do well in school 

 

Back to School 

We are now back to school and well into Term 3. This term, 

teacher will be focusing on the main areas of content for the 

Semester 2 exams and continuing to build confidence and  
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ability in our students. We have all been very impressed with 

the progress of SIS@HaLong students who sat the SIS 

system wide exams for the first time in Semester 1. 

 

If we work together and support our students in the classroom 

and at home, I am confident that Semester 2 will be even more 

impressive! 

 
Parent Notifications 

Term 3 ends-24th April 

Term 4 begins-2nd May 

A reminder to check your child`s communication book 

regularly for messages and feedback from your child`s 

teacher. 

Students are required to wear correct SIS@Halong school 

uniform including covered shoes. Sports shoes are to be worn 

for PE. 

Please make sure your child arrives on time for school and is 

picked up when classes or clubs end. Our school gates open 

for students at 8am and lessons finish at 3.10 (International) 

3.30 (Nursery) 4pm (English Integrated), Clubs at 4.50pm. 

The School will not be held responsible for students 

who stay in school before and after school hours on 

their own. 

 

HALONG ROCKS AND ROLLS! 

 
Principal 

Susan Christiansen 
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